February 1, 2024

To: Cameron Park Airport Manager and CPAD
Attention: Dominic Coutches

3374 Mira-Loma Drive

Cameron Park, CA 95682

From Placerville CHP Senior Volunteers
RE 2024 request for Facilities use

Thanks to the efforts of many local organizations such as Cameron Park Airpark and Cameron Park
Airport, we are in the planning stages for the 9" Annual Props, Cops and Rodders Show and Shine Fly-in.

Through the efforts of organizations such as yours and the many public agencies we had a successful
year. Last years donations were $24,000 after expenses that were able to be distributed to County Non-
Profits. With your continued support we hope to be able to continue our ability to support these worthy
non-profit agencies.

We are again requesting the use of your facilities for our September 28, 2024, event. With your
approval of our request and a formal letter from your organization is to be submitted to the County to
obtain a use permit. Your acceptance letter can be mailed to Placerville CHP c/o Richard Concannon
3031 Lo-Hi Way, Placerville, CA 95667, or | can pick it up personally by contacting me @ 925-330-3505
or email asilomarrk@sbcglobal.net.

The event has hosted an average of 300 plus cars and 25 Airplanes as well as First responder agencies to
enhance public awareness and capabilities.

As in years past, we will provide a copy of our insurance policy with the required coverage your
organization has required.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of continued support to this community event and the non-
profit agencies that benefit from this event.
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Richard Concannon
Senior Volunteer, Placerville CHP



